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TSB has been requested to submit the comments below on behalf of IAEA and UNFCCC.  The submitting organizations request that this document be made publicly available.

As noted during the 15 September workshop on dot-INT, there has long been agreement within the UN system that “any institution, program or subsidiary organ established by the international organization, provided it has specific aims and its own rights and obligations” should be eligible for a name in dot-INT.

This agreement was confirmed, unanimously, during the workshop.

It is also an accepted principle, we believe, that top level domain names should be run in accordance with the requirements and desires of the community the domain name is supposed to serve.  In this case, the target community is intergovernmental organizations, which have made their wishes clear.

Thus, we cannot understand why the Editor’s meeting apparently has come to the conclusion that these provisions in the draft recommendation to that effect should be deleted.

This conclusion is somewhat disturbing given that representatives of the UN system were not on the conference call and given that the consensus in favor of the provisions is broad and has existed for a very long time.

We thus request that the text proposed in the original draft, and supported in the input documents from several organizations, be retained.  This is the text in clause 7 that has been proposed for deletion.

We also request that the suggestions submitted by IAEA and by UNFCCC be incorporated, as requested in the inputs submitted.

Furthermore, we suggest that the original language of clause 18 on existing registrations is appropriate and that no further changes be made.

Finally, we think that it is not appropriate that a specific organization be mentioned in the recommendation, so we propose deletion, in its entirety, of clause 17 on Registry.
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